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To Whom It May Concern: 

I recently heard of the proposed rate hikes by Kentucky Utilities. %le I have always 
been a big fan of the company since my dad used to work there, I could not agree with 
the proposed increases. I am a residential home owner. 

At a time like this in the economy when people are just barely able to hang onto their 
homes, it would be an additional hardship that may result in the company getting less 
revenue due to delinquency in payment. KTJ has always been a solid company and I am 
sure can find another way to handle this situation. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Leslie Goode 


